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Friday 18th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 1 are planning a walk around the local area in connection with our Geography 

topic on materials and homes.  

DATE:     Wednesday 23rd January 2019 

TRAVEL:  Walking 

TIME:      During normal school time in the afternoon. 

DRESS:    The children are to come to school dressed in their school uniform with 

sensible school shoes and a lightweight rain coat. 

COST:     There is no cost involved. 

I hope you will agree that this is a worthwhile activity. This trip is covered by the 

Annual Parental Consent form. However if any details have changed, e.g. mobile 

number please let us know. 

Thank you. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Bygrave and Miss Murphy 

Year 1 Teachers 
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